
1

GIFTED RESOURCES NEWSLETTER
Extension and Holiday Programs March 2008

Welcome to the Gifted Resources Email Newsletter Extension and Holiday programs edition
You may be receiving this newsletter because someone has forwarded their copy to you. If
you would like to receive your own copy please subscribe from our newsletter website at
www.giftedresources.org
You may also access back issues of the newsletter (from January 2005), or change your
subscription options, from this address.
You can also read the newsletter online at http://www.giftedresources.org/web/newsletter.html
If you have news of events, conferences, lectures, workshops, children's programs, etc. that
you would like included in our newsletter please email contributions@giftedresources.org

ABLE LEARNERS EXTENSION PROGRAM BENDIGO
http://www.latrobe.edu.au/giftedchildren/assets/downloads/alep-prog-march08.pdf
Full details of the holiday program can be found in the In Tray on Gifted Resources
homepage and on the A.L.E.P. website http://www.latrobe.edu.au/giftedchildren/

AUSTRALIAN CAMPS ASSOCIATION
School Holiday Camps Programs
www.auscamps.asn.au/holidaycamps.asp

AUSTRALIAN GIFTED NETWORK WORKSHOPS
AGN Workshops are currently being reviewed and will not be running during these holidays.
However Lynne will be offering specialised writing workshops to very small groups of 6-8 year
olds and 9-11 year olds during this holiday.
For further details contact Lynne Mackenzie-Sykes
Australian Gifted Network
2/13 Monomeath Ave. Toorak 3142
Phone 9822 7012

CHIP
CHIP STORIES Holiday Program
http://www.chip.edu.au/chip/chip04.nsf/348da248a6a60555ca256be600337279/5a6aeef0
4cbae02dca256e14002afcf2/$FILE/CHIP%20Hol%20Prog.pdf
Full details of the holiday program and registration forms can also be found in the In Tray on
Gifted Resources homepage and on the CHIP website www.chip.edu.au
Venue The CHIP Centre behind Stonnington Primary School, Windsor
Phone 9533 2881 Fax 9744 7140
Email office@chip.edu.au

CSIRO EDUCATION VICTORIA
For details see
http://www.csiro.au/melbcsirosec/holiday/

G.A.T.E.WAYS
OUT ON THE TOWN Years 7- 9 Holiday Program NOTICE
Full details of the holiday program can be found in the In Tray on Gifted Resources
homepage and on the G.A.T.E.WAYS website
http://www.gateways.edu.au/
PO Box 207, Blackburn VIC 3130 Australia
Phone 03 9894 2116 Fax 03 9894 2117
Email info@gateways.edu.au
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IMMIGRATION MUSEUM
Immigration Adventures
Price: Immigration Adventurer Booklet $1. Other activities are free with Museum entry.
Bookings: Not required
Phone: 03 9927 2700
Fax: 03 9927 2728
Venue: Immigration Museum
Address: Old Customs House, 400 Flinders Street, Melbourne
Melway reference: 1A F10
Phone: 61 3 9927 2700
Web: http://immigration.museum.vic.gov.au/
http://immigration.museum.vic.gov.au/whats_on/index.asp

MELBOURNE AQUARIUM
http://www.melbourneaquarium.com.au/

MELBOURNE MUSEUM
http://www.melbourne.museum.vic.gov.au/

MLC EXTEND
For full details see
2007-2008 Holiday programs
http://www.extendaustralia.com.au/default.aspx

MONASH SHORT COURSES CENTRE
www.shortcourses.monash.edu.au/
Term and school holiday classes
www.shortcourses.monash.edu.au/kids_classes.html

MONASH SCIENCE CENTRE
For full details of the science programs provided by Monash Science Centre see
http://www.sci.monash.edu.au/msc/
For details of holiday programs see
http://www.sci.monash.edu.au/msc/shp/index.html
http://www.sci.monash.edu.au/msc/shp/docs/shp-april-2008.pdf

NATIONAL GALLERY OF VICTORIA
http://www.ngv.vic.gov.au/ngvkids/
http://www.ngv.vic.gov.au/ngvkids/activities.html

NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF DRAMATIC ART (NIDA) SHORT COURSES
http://www.nida.edu.au/SHORT-COURSES/default.aspx

PARKS VICTORIA
http://www.parkweb.vic.gov.au/1whatson.cfm#results

SCIENCEWORKS MUSEUM
http://www.scienceworks.museum.vic.gov.au/

THE ART FACTORY School Holiday Programs
See http://www.theartfactory.com.au/Site/

YOUNG RESEARCHERS
For details contact Christine Shannon
Young Researchers Program
PO Box 4117
Melbourne University
Vic 3052
Phone 0410 401 623
Email christine.shannon@genazzano.vic.edu.au

ZOO & SANCTUARY Programs
Zoo Adventures Holiday programs
http://www.zoo.org.au/

http://immigration.museum.vic.gov.au/whats_on/index.asp
http://www.melbourneaquarium.com.au/
http://www.melbourne.museum.vic.gov.au/
http://www.extendaustralia.com.au/default.aspx
http://www.shortcourses.monash.edu.au/
http://www.shortcourses.monash.edu.au/kids_classes.html
http://www.sci.monash.edu.au/msc/shp/index.html
http://www.sci.monash.edu.au/msc/shp/docs/shp-april-2008.pdf
http://www.ngv.vic.gov.au/ngvkids/activities.html
http://www.nida.edu.au/SHORT-COURSES/default.aspx
http://www.parkweb.vic.gov.au/1whatson.cfm#results
http://www.scienceworks.museum.vic.gov.au/
http://www.theartfactory.com.au/Site/
mailto:christine.shannon@genazzano.vic.edu.au
http://www.zoo.org.au/


3

DISCLAIMER
Gifted Resources aims to provide information about events, services and
websites that could be of interest. Inclusion in Gifted Resources
Newsletter does not necessarily imply any endorsement or guarantee of
quality or suitability to meet your specific needs.

Kind regards, Jo Freitag
Gifted Resources
Office
The Centre for the Exceptional Learner
Luther College
Plymouth Rd
Croydon
Victoria 3136
Phone 9724 2452
Postal
PO Box 4176
Croydon Hills
Victoria 3136
Phone (03) 9876 1349
Website: www.giftedresources.org
Email: jo@giftedresources.org
Newsletter: contributions@giftedresources.org


